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Diocesan MoTto:— Ske hath done what she could.*

The Board Meetings of the Ontario W.A., are held in the Class
room of St. George’s Hall, Kingston, on the 2nd Monday in every
month, at half past two p.m. All members of the Woman's Auxiliary
whether residents of Kingston and its adjoining parishes or visitors to -
the city, are cordially invited to attend.

CHARLOTTE J. MAcAuLAY, Rec. Sec.

The LearLET Editor should be promptly notified if any Branches
or individuals do not receive their LEAFLETS regularly,or if there be
any mistake in the number sent, A few more copies than are paid for
are always sent to Branches. Information and magazines regarding_
the subject for the month may be obtained from the LearLeT Editor,

A new Branch that has been formed at Burritt’s Rapids, near
Merrickville, will be warmly welcomed by all older members. It begins
with a2 membership of twenty-four and six subscribers to the LEAFLET.
The officers are as follows :—Pres., Mrs, Burritt; Treas., Miss Edith
Kidd; Sec., Miss Ada Percival.

The following letters have been received from which extracts are
given,

From the Rev, J. Hinchliffe, Piegan Reserve, to the Picton Branch of
the W.A.

I cannot begin to tell you how glad I was ts have the trousers, the
shirts also I was most glad to see. Ve have twenty-four boys, and  ~
they take a great deal of keeping decent. The groceries, quilts,
stockings, dresses, etc., were all acceptable. . . I am greatly pleased
with the way that some of the children are receiving our teaching.
With God’s blessing I feel that we must succeed in our work. I most
earnestly recommend our work to the prayers of the W.A.

Also from the Rev, Alfred Cook, Kutawa, Assa, to the Kemptville
W.A. Mr. Cook mentions that the large number of quilts was much
appreciated as they have always more calls for those articles than can
be supplied. He also remarks, * whenever-anyone comes for clothing
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